
Hello, 
 
I received your invitation to be Editorial board member for the Journal of Clinical and 

Medical Case Studies, and I am interested. 
 
As you mentioned in the email, I’m sending you the picture and a short bibliography and my 

CV. Please let me know of you need anything else. 
 
Short Bibliography: Dr. Roberto Berebichez is a Medical Doctor who graduated from the 

Anáhuac University in México City. He is currently doing a Master in Medical Sciences at the 

same university with special focus in Tissue Engineering and Regenerative Medicine. He is 

also currently working as a Junior Researcher at the Tissue Engineering, Cell Therapy and 

Regenerative Medicine Unit at the National Institute of Rehabilitation in Mexico City, working 

on new techniques of obtaining, isolating and differentiating mesenchymal stem cells into 

different lineages, studying the interaction between scaffolds and the cells and studying the 

molecular processes of differentiation of mesenchymal stem cells into chondrocytes. Dr. 

Berebichez is especially interested in the application of those cells in the treatment of 

Orthopaedic injuries and diseases, such as cartilage, meniscus, bone, tendons, ligaments 

and nerves.   
Thank you. 
 


